FAASTeam presents:

Transitioning to Turbine Aircraft 1 - Engines/Powerplants

This is a repeat presentation of a free course
intended for piston aircraft pilots interested in
gaining a foundational knowledge of turbine
aircraft engines, either in anticipation of flying
them in the future or just for continued
education. This class will focus on
engines/powerplants, with future classes
focusing on other topics. It is being offered for
those who were not able to attend the class in
June. If you already attended, please do not
sign up again as the content will be the same.

Seating is limited to 15 people to ensure a high
level of instructor and attendee interaction.
Walk-ins will not be accepted, so if you register
and then are unable to attend, please withdraw
your registration so someone else may attend.
This course will be held again in the future, so if
you are unable to attend this time, watch for
future notices.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



